
Tuesday 12th September 2023

Dear Year 6 families,

PGL Osmington Bay - Monday 4th to Friday 8th March 2024

We are delighted to share some exciting news! Next year, our Year 6 children will have the fantastic opportunity to spend an

exciting week at PGL Osmington Bay in Dorset. The week is a fun-filled mix of outdoor activities, team building tasks and

confidence boosting challenges. The children will have a fabulous five days and come back home with lifelong memories of

their adventure week away.

We will leave school on Monday 4th March and travel by private coach to the PGL centre at Osmington Bay. The complex is

secure and self-contained so once we arrive all activities, meals and accommodation are located within the centre. On Friday

8th March we will leave the PGL site after lunch and return to school in the evening.

The total cost of the trip is £266.00. To secure your child’s place, please complete, sign and return the Consent and Medical

form attached and pay a deposit of £50.00 (non refundable) online via Parentpay or by card payment at the school office. The

deposit will need to be paid as soon as possible and no later than Friday 30th September.

You can pay in full or alternatively pay in instalments if spreading the cost is more affordable (the following instalments and

dates are just a guideline):

September 2023 £50 February 2024 £24

October 2023 £24 March 2024 £24

November 2023 £24 April 2024 £24

December 2023 £24 May 2024 £24

January 2024 £24 June 2024 £24

Total £266

Communication is so important, if you have difficulty making payments, please speak to us. We do not want affordability to

be a barrier for any child taking part. We are more than happy to explore solutions to any concerns you may have. Should you

need further information, please contact Bev Dickinson, our Extended Schools & Community Leader, she is always happy to

help.

Warm wishes,

Katie Beecroft

Headteacher


